
 

November Newsletter 
Parents, 

Our Halloween Party was a success! We had delicious treats, yummy juice, parade 

with costumes, and fun games and crafts! I am truly thankful for the volunteers 

who organized and were able come help out      I appreciate everyone for their 

help. This month we will be talking about Saints. We will read about Saints each 

week! We will also celebrate Special Person’s Day on Tuesday, Nov. 26. The 

children will also have a mandatory Vision/Hearing test Tuesday, Nov. 12.  

We will start our new theme, On the Go. Your child will explore the fascinating 

world of transportation. They will design a road, traffic signal, and bridge. Your 

child will explore flight in an airplane, a hot air balloon and a helicopter. They will 

build a boat and test it on the water. There are so may ways to go; which one is 

your family’s favorite? 

 

Virtue and Saint of the Year  

• Respect  

• St. John Bosco 

• November Saints 
o CALLED TO BE SAINTS | Don't Miss the Opportunity! | Tomkin the Catholic Cowboy - YouTube 
o HOLY KIDS: Imitating the Saints! - YouTube 3:32 

On the Go 

• Down the Road 

• On Land 

 

We will work on: 

• Number recognition (1-6) 

• Uppercase and lowercase recognition (Dd, Jj, Uu ) 

• Colors and Shapes (yellow, triangle) 

• Writing our names (please also work on this at home) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Kmh_wOlQwn0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cTAaAjdGiWU


• How to hold our pencils, crayons, scissors, and markers (also work on this at 

home) 

• Learning the days of the week 

 

November Upcoming Dates and Events: 

• 1st   All Saints Day (Holy Day of Obligation) 

• 3rd    Daylight Savings (Fall Back) 

• 11th  Veteran’s Day-NO SCHOOL 

• 12th  Vision & Hearing Test 

• 26th    Special Person’s Day (more info to come) 

• 24th-26th  Scholastic Book Fair   

• 26th – 1st Thanksgiving Break 

 

Please call, text, or email me with any questions or concerns☺ 

 

Mrs. Jody Cozzi 

618.509.0027 

jody.cozzi@holychildhoodschool.com 
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